
Appendix D 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION 

 

Baviaanskloof Alluvial Fans 

The proposed rehabilitation interventions for the Baviaanskloof project does not require environmental 

authorisation via a basic assessment process.  

Approval of the annual rehabilitation plan is however still required and must undergo a public participation 

process. Upon completion of this process, the Final Rehabilitation Plan will be submitted to the DEA in October 

2015 for consideration. 

 


